
                            

                            Christmas Poinsettia Memorials 
                    If you wish to give Christmas flowers for the decoration               
of the Church as a memorial or in thanksgiving, please complete the 
form below and mail it to the church office or put it in the collection            
plate along with your check. Checks should be made payable to Christ 
Episcopal Church, clearly noted “Christmas Flowers,” and the cost is $11.00 
each,  for one potted flower plant per person or couple honored or 
memorialized. 

The Christmas Flowers are given to the Glory of God and in                           
Loving Memory of (please print clearly): 

_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

Given By:  ________________________________________________ 

Phone:  _____________________________ 

The Christmas Flowers are given to the Glory of God and in 
Thanksgiving for (please print clearly): 

_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

Given By: ______________________________________________ 

Phone:     _______________________________ 

             

Your Help Is    
Needed 

 

 
decorating          
the church            
for christmas 

A NOTE FROM THE ALTAR GUILD FLOWER COMMITTEE:    

We would love help from anyone interested in assisting for the dates 
listed below:  

i Wednesday, December 21st  at 1:00 pm - window prep, organizing 
and bagging poinsettias  

i�Friday, December 23rd  at 9:00 am - decorating the Church   

If you cannot join us at either of these times, there is another way you 
can help. We are also in need of the following:  

 Greens for Decorating the Church for Christmas: Magnolia, 
Cryptomeria, Holly, Burfordii Holly, Mop Cypress (yellow & 
green), Boxwood, and Red Nandina Berries. 

 
 If you can donate any of these greens or red berries, Stuart will be 
happy to cut and pick up at you house. We need this greenery by Friday, 
December 23rd, please feel free to leave it on the patio at the 
Columbarium. 

Call  Stuart Webster , 276-632-1022, if you are able to help in any way.  

Your help is greatly appreciated!  

Many Thanks! – Stuart Webster - Chair, Altar Guild  

Please Note:  Orders need to be received in the 
Church Office by Thursday, December 15th to 
be printed in the Christmas bulletins for 
December 24th, 25th, and January 1st.  Thank You! 

 

 


